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Webmaster

Below are some of the highlights of activity for the last month.

Email Lists – Due to some problems with AOL, I have to move all the email lists from 
the current server.  I chose GoogleGroups.  These lists can be set up as closed lists, 
are spam free, and all the messages are archived.  I am in the process of moving the 
lists and have partially completed that task.

Archive of Hy-Tek Files – To free up space on the web server, I have moved all Hy-
Tek files (Meet Manager Backups and Results files) prior to the 2007-2008 season to an 
off-line archive.  They are still available on request.

HOD Meeting – I have created a page for Terri to post information/reports for the 
2012 House of Delegates Meeting.
http://www.pvswim.org/hod/2012_HOD_info.html

Real-Time Results – Real-Time results are being set up for Senior Champs, Junior 
Champs, Junior Olympic Champs and Sectionals.

High School Results – The results of 24 H.S. Championship meets were posted on the 
PVS website this year.

Technology

I am preparing PVS computers for the Junior Olympic Championships.  I will also be 
providing radios for the Senior Champs, Junior Champs, Junior Olympic Champs and 
Sectionals meets.

The PVS laptop computers are five years old.  They will probably need be replaced by 
next year.

Comments and suggestions are always welcome.

Tim Husson
webmaster@pvswim.org
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